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From: Fire Prevention <fireprevention@warehamfiredistrict.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 9:00 AM
To: Kenneth Buckland
Cc: Michael King; Sarah Ebaugh
Subject: RE: 0 Route 25
 
Good morning,
A quick follow up to my letter dated November 22nd.  I failed to reference the revision date in our letter.  It would be the
most recent revision from VHB dated 11/16/22.
 
Please use this email as an official response.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Christopher Smith
Captain Fire Prevention
Wareham Fire Department
273 Main Street
Wareham Ma 02571
508-295-2973


